This week in P4/5/6 we have been using the jump strategy for subtraction and addition. This is where you use a blank number-line and use different amounts to jump to calculate the answer.

We have been practising our spelling, we do a spelling card, which is a practise, and then a partner test. Your partner checks your spelling and they tell you where you need to focus your learning if you didn’t get it quite right.

We’ve been learning about how to write the perfect report. We need a title and an introduction, we also need to use subheadings for different paragraphs. We have been gathering information about badgers and humpback whales. We have just started taking notes on badgers and will use these to write with next.

During art we have been having a competition to see who can make the best logo for the Guardians of the Garden. This is a committee for the upper school to conserve wild life in the school garden. We have plans to grow more plants and possibly make a pond. To make a good logo we needed to have bold colours and writing and not too much details so it is recognisable whatever size it is. We can use the logo on posters, display boards, letters for sending home or to companies and lanyards.
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